MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES

KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

The Directors

Legal Affairs Service

Policy and Planning Service
Climate Change Service

The Executive Director
Manila Bay Coordinating Office

All Bureau Directors

The Regional Executive Directors
NCR and Region IV-A

The Director
Legislative Liaison Office

*
* D *

BAGONG PILIPINAS

POSTPONEMENT OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING ON FINDINGS
OF THE COMMITTEE IN CONNECTION WITH THE BRIEFING ON
THE REVENUE AND ECONOMIC IMPACTS OF THE SUSPENSION
OF RECLAMATION PROJECTS APPROVED BY THE PHILIPPINE
RECLAMATION AUTHORITY (PRA) OF THE COMMITTEE ON
WAYS AND MEANS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES'

13 May 2024

In reference to the email received by our Office on 13 May 2024, please be informed
that the Committee meeting to discuss and deliberate the findings of the Committee in
connection with the Briefing on the Revenue and Economic Impacts of the Suspension of
Reclamation Projects Approved by the Philippine Reclamation Authority (PRA) from the
Committee on Ways and Means scheduled on 14 May 2024 (Tuesday), 09:30 AM at Rolando
Andaya Hall, House of Representatives, Quezon City is POSTPONED and said to be
scheduled next week.

Attached herewith is a copy of the abovementioned email for your reference.

ROMIROSEéﬂ;ADIN

Cc: Undersecretary for Special Concerns and Legislative Affairs
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" Notice of Postponement
3 messages

House Committee on Ways And Means <committee.waysandmeans@house.gov.ph> Mon, May 13’22,$ g?,:j

To: Office of the DENR Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Legislative Liaison Office <denrllo@denr.gov.ph>

May 13, 2024

Good afternoon,

Please be informed that the Chairman's Report on the Revenue and
Economic Impacts of the Suspension of Reclamation Projects,
scheduled to be discussed during our meeting tomorrow, May 14, 2024,
has been postponed for next week.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

(SGD) TEEJAY WAINU E. HERNANDEZ

Legislative Committee Secretary

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has
been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.

DENR Legislative Liaison Office <denrllo@denr.gov.ph> Mon, May 13, 2024 at 2:23 PM
To: kamilleordoveza3@gmail.com

[Quoted text hidden]
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